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To whom it may concern 

September 20th, 2018 

 

 

Important Customer Information – Notification of WAT-535EX2 End of Production 

 

 

With this letter we inform all Watec customers of WAT-535EX2 camera that we are initiating the end of life 

process for the WAT-535EX2 model. 

 

After the discontinuation announcement of CCD sensors from Sony, we submitted a blanket order in order 

to guarantee for the delivery of Watec cameras with the CCD sensors in the future. Considering the 

remaining number of CCD at the moment, we schedule to discontinue production of both the WAT-535EX2 

EIA and the WAT-535EX2 CCIR in Q1 of 2019. 

 

We would like you to contact to all your customer in order to determine the projected life-cycle of your 

application and the adequate quantity of WAT-535EX2 cameras. Please place an order for the cameras 

when needed.  

 

We have not planned to develop a successor of WAT-535EX2 model as the current status. 

 

Please note that WAT-535EX2 will be no longer available as soon as the CCD sensors have run out. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact us anytime. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Watec Co., Ltd. 

Sales Dept. 
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